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Thursday 29th November, 2023 

 
 Dear Parent/Carer, 

Topic Dress Up Day and Class Parties 

 
To celebrate the learning of our wonderful topics, we will be holding a Topic Dress Up Day at the end of this 

term. This will take place in the morning of Monday 18th December 2023.  

 
Children can dress up as anything to do with their topic/theme! As always please do not buy anything 

specially for this event.  

 
The topics for Autumn Term are: 
Nursery and Reception: Let’s Celebrate 
Knowledge Organisers can be found here: https://www.stockwell-pri.lambeth.sch.uk/early-years-foundation-stage/  

 
Year 1:  Toy Story   
Year 2:  Inspirational People 

Knowledge Organisers can be found here: https://www.stockwell-pri.lambeth.sch.uk/key-stage-1/  

 

Year 3:  Ancient Civilizations (Ancient Greece and Ancient Egypt) 
Year 4:  Rotten Romans 

Knowledge Organisers can be found here: https://www.stockwell-pri.lambeth.sch.uk/lower-key-stage-2/  

 

Year 5:  Time Travellers (Stone, Bronze and Iron Ages, The Anglo Saxons and The Vikings) 
Year 6:  Wakanda Forever (The Ancient Kingdom of Benin) 

Knowledge Organisers can be found here: https://www.stockwell-pri.lambeth.sch.uk/upper-key-stage-2/  
 

If you require further information with regard to the topics, please refer to the Knowledge Organisers. 

 
If you have any questions or need ideas for outfits, then please discuss this with your child’s class teacher at 

the end of the school day. 
 

The end of term class parties will take place in the afternoon of Monday, 18th December.  Please check the 

classroom doors or Google Classroom for more information on how you can contribute. The children do not 

need to change into party clothes for the afternoon. 

 
Thank you for all your support this term. We are looking forward to seeing the children’s incredible outfits and 

having a fun-filled day! 
 

Yours sincerely, 
 
Ms Z. McIntosh 

Acting Head of School. 
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